
Notice of Public Hearings 
 
 
During the 2023 General Legislative Session, the Utah legislature recently passed SB31, 
changing the Utah state flag in its entirety. A statewide initiative has been filed to repeal SB31 
and restore the Utah state flag and will be presented to voters in Utah for their approval or rejection 
at the next regular general election on November 5, 2024, if residents are able to gather the 
required number of signatures. If voters would like to sign the petition to repeal SB31, 
visit www.restoreutahsflag.com. The locations, dates, and times of the public hearings can be 
found at the following web address: https://www.utah.gov/pmn/  and below: 
  

Bear River region 
Brigham City Carnegie Library 
26 East Forest Street 
Brigham City, UT 84302 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 7:00 PM 
  
Southwest region 
St. George Library 
Forsyth Community Room A 
88 W. 100 S. 
St. George, Utah 84770 
Monday, June 5, 2023 @ 5:30 PM 
  
Mountain region 
Utah County 
64 S. 100 E. Room 1 
American Fork, UT 84003 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 7:00 PM 
  
Central region 
Lions Park 
15 E 85 S 
Fairview, UT 84629 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 6:30 PM 

Southeast region 
Orangeville Library 
115 S Main Street 
Orangeville, UT 84537 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 4:30 PM 
  
Uintah Basin region 
Uintah County Library 
204 E 100 N 
Vernal, UT 84078 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 7:00 PM 
  
Wasatch Front region 
Hunter Library 
4740 W. 4100 S. 
West Valley City, Utah 84120 
Tuesday, June 6 @ 7:00 PM 

 

http://www.restoreutahsflag.com/
https://www.utah.gov/pmn/

